Floor Committee 03: Commission on Inter-Church Relations

Subject: Words of Appreciation

Reference: Book of Reports and Memorials, p. 23-27

Report No. 01

We note that Prof. Thomas Nass' 23 years of service on the Commission on Inter-Church Relations (CICR) will officially come to an end with the 2015 WELS convention and that Prof. Paul Wendland has been relieved of his advisory status to the CICR, due to the press of his duties as seminary president. We heartily thank both of them for their dedicated service to the commission and the synod.

Pastor Paul Janke, chairman

Pastor Paul Schuler, secretary